

DEPARTMENT OF PROCUREMENT SERVICES

Memorandum

TO:

Chicago City Council

CC:

Sydney Holman, Deputy Mayor

Mayor's Office of Intergovernmental Affairs

Jessica Higgins

Director, Infrastructure & Services

FROM:

Aileen Velazquez

Chief Procurement Officer

RE:

Report, Slavery Era Business/Corporate Insurance Disclosure

DATE:

February 8, 2024

Pursuant to Section 2–92–585, a search resulted in zero (0) companies disclosing having any investments or profits from slavery or slaveholder insurance policies for the period January 1, 2023 through December 31, 2023.

If you have any questions, please contact Lisa Freelon, Deputy Procurement Officer, at lfreelon@cityofchicago.org or 312-742-9477.

cc: Monica Jimenez, DPS First Deputy Procurement Officer

Lisa Freelon, DPS Deputy Procurement Officer